
 

 

City of Port Alberni – Information for Hupacaseth Residents, 2022 
 

 

Information for Residents of Hupacasath First Nation 
Ahahswinis IR#1 and Klehkoot IR#2 

 
 

The following information is provided to assist residents of the Hupacasath First Nation Ahahswinis 
and Klehkoot Reserves in determining their eligibility to vote, or to run as candidates in the upcoming 
General Local Election on October 15, 2022. The official declaration of an election being held takes 
place on Monday, September 19, 2022. 

Ahahswinis Reserve 

The City of Port Alberni’s boundaries are defined by Letters Patent. The Ahahswinis Reserve, although 
surrounded by the City of Port Alberni, is not in the City’s boundaries. This means that residents who 
live on the Ahahswinis Reserve are not eligible to vote in the City of Port Alberni’s election for 
Mayor/Council. They can however, vote for Area Director and School Trustee in Beaver Creek (if an 
election is declared in that area).   

Klehkoot Reserve 

Residents of the Klehkoot Reserve are able to vote in the Sproat Lake electoral area (if an election is 
declared in that area).  

Where can I find more information? 

Election information for eligible voters and candidates is available on the City of Port Alberni website 
at: https://portalberni.ca/municipal-elections 

 
 
For more information, or if you have any questions regarding the upcoming election in the City of 
Port Alberni, please contact: 

Twyla Slonski 
Chief Election Officer 
City of Port Alberni 
Tel. 250.720.2823 
Email: twyla_slonski@portalberni.ca 


